
February 27th , 2023 Town Administrator Update: 

 

Meetings attended: 

• MMA hosted a webinar of best practices for resident engagement. It was more geared for larger 

towns and cities, but still had some useful information. 

• Finance team – our accountant, assessor, treasurer, chair of finance and I all met to have a 

preliminary discussion on sources of revenue and other potential offsets to the increased general 

fund budget requests for FY24. 

• The capital improvements committee, now fully staffed, met to review the needs of the highway 

department and discussed putting together a presentation for annual town meeting. 

• The screening committee met to review and discuss applicants to the Police Chief position. 

• The public buildings committee met to review survey plans and specifications with Dave 

Vreeland and Jon Wyman. 

• Phil and I spoke with Kaily Hepburn, attorney for Sun Grown Alternatives, as they have 

expressed interest in moving forward with a host community agreement. Ms. Hepburn will get 

back to us with more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


